

4th July 2019

Email sent to: request-586623-0fab41f6@whatdotheyknow.com

Reference number: 07

Dear Ms Damon

Thank you for your email of 4th July 2019 requesting the following information:

- Do you offer special provisions for counselling services for students
- specific to bereavement? Y/N Do you offer any support or counselling
- services for students? Y/N Do you have an institution wide
- policy/guidance regarding caring for students following a bereavement? Y/N
 Do your policies or practices exclusively relate to support for students who
 have lost parents or does your support factor in other forms of bereavement,
 such as losing a sibling?
- Can you tell me what special provision you have for offering extensions and academic breaks in study after a bereavement?
- How much money did you allocate to counselling and support services for bereavement per year (Jan 2016-Jan 2019)?
- If you feel you would like to offer an opinion, would you say your institution feels you are offered enough from the Government in order to support students who have experienced bereavement while studying?

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply within 20 workings days from the day when your request was originally received by the College.

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely

Dr L Pamphilon

Group Vice Principal, Quality, Standards and Performance